
FACULTIES OF MATHEMATICS, COMPUTER SCIENCE & STATISTICS 

JOINT CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE WITH UNDERGRADUATES 

A meeting of this committee will be held on Friday 29 October at 2pm in the New Higman Room, 

Mathematical Institute. 

Papers to:  Henry Bradford (MURC Chairperson), Ben Hoskin (MURC Secretary) , Alex Harrison (MURC 

Treasurer/Bookstall Manager), Rosie Cretney (MURC Open Day Co-ordinator), Samiha Ismail (MURC 

IT Rep),Elena Sizikova (MURC Mathematics and Computer Science Rep), Petra Staynova (MURC 

Mathematics & Philosophy Rep), Shu Zhou (MURC Mathematics & Statistics Rep), Joseph 

Chittenden-Veal (MURC 4
th

-year Rep), T.B.C. (MURC 1
st

-year Rep), Josephine French (MURC 

Questionnaire’s Rep), Karyn Cooke (MURC Publicity Officer), Dr Peter Neumann (Faculty Teaching 

Advisor), Dr Mike Spivey (Computer Science), Dr Neil Laws (Statistics), Dr Richard Earl (Admissions Co-

ordinator & Joint Committee for Mathematics and Philosophy), Ms Louise Sumner (MPLS). 

 

1. Meeting held on Friday 14 May 2010: 

(a) Minutes (attached) 

(b) Matters arising 

 

2. Membership of the JCCU 

(a) Senior Members 

(b) Junior Members  

 

3. Report on Matters Raised in Examiners Reports (attached) 

[All examiners reports will be available on the Mathematical Institute’s website, 

https://www.maths.ox.ac.uk/notices/exam-reports.] 

 

4. Reports from the meetings of the Faculty/Teaching/Academic Committees 

(a) Mathematics 

(b) Computer Science 

(c) Statistics 

 

5. MURC Business 

 

6. Questionnaires 

(a) Trinity Term 2010 statistical summaries (attached) 

 

7. Open Days and Inductions. 

 

8. Lecture List for Hilary Term 2011. The lecture list will appear on the Mathematical Institute’s 

website. 

 

9. AOB 

 

PMN/HSL, 19/10/2010 


